
 
Dear Pastors, Friends, & Family,                    May 2018 

I am actually writing this letter from California.  I had a church want to fly me in for their 
missions conference and then possibly come to Spain for a missions trip.  I am only in the 
States for a few days as the conference starts this Wednesday, and then I fly back home on 
Monday. Please pray for Christy and the boys this week. I left them in Spain, and Christy was a 
little nervous about being there without me. It is a very safe place, but it is all still very new.  
Also, continue to pray for Nick and Sam as they try to pick up Spanish. We take them to the 
park a lot so that they can play with other kids, and we put them in a basketball league hoping 
it would help their Spanish. Now we are looking into maybe getting them a Spanish tutor for 
the summer.  

Just before I came to the U.S., I went in to try to find out the next step in the process of getting 
the church started. They said that the next step would be to try to find a few different options of 
buildings for the church, and they would let me know if the zoning for any of those buildings 
works for a church. We have been trying to save the money to get into the building, so I think 
by the middle of June, we should be able to afford that. We have been looking at a lot of 
buildings already. When I get back to Spain, my main focus will be narrowing down the options 
and start that process of getting a meeting location. Once that happens, we will have to do 
some remodeling to turn it into a church. Pray that God will make it clear which building He 
has for our church. 

I was able to get the church’s website up and running. Obviously, we do not have an address on 
there yet, but we have been passing out tracts with the church name and website on it. So, I 
wanted to make sure to have as much information available as possible.  The website is in 
Spanish, but if you are interested in looking at it, the website is iglesiadepalma.com. 

Thank you for your prayers and support,        

Markie Bullock 

Sending Church:  Pine Bluff Baptist Church in Albany, Ga 
Sending Agency:  World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions 

Website: www.bullockstospain.com - Email:  markieandchristy@yahoo.com 
US Number:  (229)299-5924 - Spain Number: +34 661 91 5432
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